WM Capitol Recycling and Disposal
5600 Tonsgard Court

Juneau, Alaska 99801

January 2, 2025
Dear WM customer,

Effective January 2, WM’s Capitol Recycling and Disposal will no longer accept “Resale of
Goods” cards as evidence of eligibility for sales tax exemption as specified by the City and
Borough of Juneau (CBJ). Customers who do not qualify for an exemption per the CBJ
should be prepared to pay the 5% local sales tax on transactions. This change is necessary
to achieve compliance with sales tax requirements in the CBJ.

Sales tax exemptions are available as outlined on the CBJ website. The CBJ allows for tax
exemptions by the following:

o Nonprofit organizations

e Governments

e Senior citizens with valid CBJ Senior Citizen Exemption cards

e Contractors with valid building permits for each project

For information about the local sales tax, go to juneau.org/finance/sales-tax.

For information about Capitol Recycling and Disposal, go to the WM website at
wmnorthwest.com/landfill/capitol.

Kind regards,

WM Capitol Recycling and Disposal


https://juneau.org/finance/business-registration-and-sales-tax
https://juneau.org/index.php?gf-download=2024%2F01%2FNewBusPacket_2024.pdf&form-id=22&field-id=11&hash=0f65df5950b0bce1498209276da06c2b3a3c691ecae8589d61bd3d0621a40efa
https://juneau.org/finance/sales-tax
https://www.wmnorthwest.com/landfill/capitol.htm

